
 Bury MBC 
 
 

Notice of review of polling districts and polling places 
 
The Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places (Parliamentary Elections) 
Regulations 2006. 
 
The introduction of the above regulations requires each local authority to carry 
out a review of Polling Districts and Polling places on a regular four-yearly 
cycle. 
 
We are looking for feedback on any aspect of polling districts and/or polling 
places currently used and invite representation and comments from interested 
persons. 
 
Local political parties and councillors will be consulted and views are invited 
from electors within the Parliamentary Constituency of Bury as well as such 
persons as may have particular expertise in relation to access premises or 
facilities for persons who have different forms of disability. 
Local community groups will also be consulted. 
 
The review will commence on the 6 August 2007 and end on September 
2007. 
 
Although the review is of polling districts and polling places it is accepted that 
polling stations are inexorably linked to the review and comments are invited 
re those stations currently used and/or any suggested alternatives. 
 
Information re the current polling districts and places can be found on the 
council’s web site at http://www.bury.gov.uk or from Electoral Services at the 
address provided below from the 6 August 2007. 
 
Representations should be sent in writing to the Returning Officer at the very 
latest by 3 September 2007. 
 
M. Sanders 
Returning Officer 
Electoral Services 
Town Hall 
Knowsley Street 
Bury MBC BL9 0SW 
 
O161 253 6018 
w.j.rafferty@bury.gov.uk 
http://www.bury.gov.uk  
 


